MEETING with CHEVRON 9/22/93
(with Mark Miller)

g97 Grant Ave.

o Mr. Miller may be taking this site over. We discussed
the possibility of contaminated soil left in place,
which I have to look into further, and the possible
conversion to annual monitoring if contaminated soils
were to be left in place.





